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Meeting was opened at 1:00 by Vice President Vern 
Ludy. Minutes were read and approved. Treasurer Jim 
Reick gave a balance of $296.82. The report was 
approved.

New Business: Jim sent a thank you note to the people that donated the lawn mower to our club. The 
mower is working fine and several have used it. It was brought to our attention by Tommy that a 
couple of Amish boys have been flying their RC planes and helicopters on frequency 40, 58 and 44. 
After much discussion it was decided to just be aware of it. They fly about a mile away and it is not 
known when and if they continue to do so. It was noted the improvement to our parking drive the 
work that was done by Dave Tropp. He brought in several loads of road fill and graded it. It really 
looks great. Next meeting on October 10 at 1:00 at the field. 
 

Old Business: No old business 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 
Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

Editors Comments:  This will be our last field meeting. The winter meetings will be the second 
Tuesday of the month at 7:00 at the LaGrange Community Building. 


